
the

Party!

ON 16TH OF DECEMBER AT 4 P.M.
 SECOND FLOOR OF THE INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL STUDIES

 

F O R  M O R E  I N F O R M A T I O N  V I S I T
@ K O Ł O P R Z E D S I Ę B I O R C Z O Ś C I U W R  O N  F A C E B O O K

CHRISTMAS

FOOD, DRINKS, GAMES
AND THE BEST BEATS

REGISTER FOR THE EVENT BY USING THE LINK IN THE POST
PUBLISHED ON THE FACEBOOK PAGE

 


